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MURRURUNDI 
HEALTH SERVICE 

The Murrurundi community is invited to view the 

redevelopment plans of their Wilson Memorial 

Hospital at the upcoming community  

drop-in and information sessions.  

Significant planning and investigation has 

occurred following the NSW Government 

announcement in September 2017 to redevelop 

the hospital. The redevelopment is being funded 

as part of the state-wide Multipurpose Service 

(MPS) Program.  

A key aim of the redevelopment project is to 

bring the ageing infrastructure at the hospital up 

to modern healthcare standards, which will allow 

for the introduction of enhanced models of care.   

Based on community feedback that the current 

site should be used for the location of  

the redevelopment, the project team working on 

the redevelopment has developed a master plan 

and concept design. 

The project team is now ready to share where 

the project is up to and is inviting the community 

to attend drop-in sessions. 

Drop by any time during the sessions listed 

above to view the plans and ask questions.  
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Opportunity to view progress  
on the redevelopment plans 

Monday 3 December, 3.00pm-6.00pm 

Tuesday 4 December, 8.30am-10.30am 

at Murrurundi CWA Hall 
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What’s going to  
be included in  

your new hospital? 

The redevelopment will deliver:  

 An inpatient unit consisting  

of single rooms and a flexible ward 

 Emergency services consisting of 

resuscitation bay, treatment bay and 

triage bay  

 Community health services consisting 

of consultation rooms, an allied health 

treatment room and a multipurpose 

room 

 Staff accommodation  

 Ambulance bay  

The focus of the redevelopment is on 

providing modern facilities to meet the 

needs of the local community. This includes 

delivering an increase in primary and 

ambulatory care services.  

The facility will retain the current name of 

Wilson Memorial Hospital.  
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Keep up-to-date  
Project newsletters and information will be 

added to the Murrurundi project page on the 

MPS Program website at: 

www.mps.health.nsw.gov.au/Projects/ 

Murrurundi  

Project information boards will soon  

be displayed in the hospital.  

Community consultation held in 2017 
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